

Tennessee High School Viking Football



Dear Viking Nation,

The Tennessee High School Football Program is starting a fundraiser called "Lineage Lockers." We will be selling custom made decals with the name, number and the years played of past Viking football players. The decals will be displayed in current players lockers to start an everlasting record of the Viking Football Family.

The idea behind the fundraiser is to help our current players remember all the past players that have paved the way for them to be where they are now. We hope we can create a connection between our current players and players from the past to continue to strengthen the sense of pride for Viking Football in our community and beyond.

Each Decal will cost \$100 and will be an eternal reminder of your impact and connection as a player to the Tennessee High School Football Program. We have current players who have fathers, brothers, cousins and uncles that have played at Tennessee High and the "Lineage Locker" program can be a way to connect the past family members that played in this great program to the current players forever.

The great tradition of Tennessee High School Football is unmatched anywhere in the state. "Tradition is not the worship of ashes, but the preservation of fire." Please help us keep that fire for Viking Football burning bright by purchasing your decal to be displayed in The Viking Keep in the Historic Stone Castle.

If you would like to order a decal for you or a family member please **contact Head Coach Josh Holt at holtj@btcs.org** or swing by the main office at Tennessee High School for a copy of the order form. Thank you for your support of Viking Football. Viking Pride!

Sincerely, Josh Holt Head Football Coach Tennessee High School

Name:		
Jersey Number:		
Years Played:		
Cash/Check:	**Checks can be made out to THS Football**	